
APPENDIX “1” 

 

 

 

 

POSTING CERTIFICATION 

 

This is to certify that the Balanga Water District has posted its Procurement 

Monitoring Reports for the 1st Semester for FY 2024 on its agency website and can be 

accessible through this link: http://balangawater.gov.ph/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/FY-

2024-PMR-for-the-1st-Semester.pdf 

 This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No. 02-

2020, this 1st day of July 2024. 

 

 

 

 

Aurea O. Adrados 

                                                                                                                         BAC Chairperson 

 

 


